Minutes from Non-Public Session on 6.7.21

At approximately 9:00 PM during the regularly scheduled Town Council meeting on 6.7.21, a motion was
made by Jim Butler to enter a non-public session pursuant to RSA 91:A-3 li(a) and (b). It was seconded
by Tom Dolan and a roll call vote was taken, with each member of the Town Council voting in favor.

The public departed the meeting room and all 5 members of the Council remained in the Council
chambers along with Town Manager Kevin Smith, Assistant Town Manager Lisa Drabik, and Assistant
Town Solicitor Mike Malaguti.

Mike Malaguti provided an update on an alleged instance of workers’ compensation fraud with regard
to one of our DPW employees and indicated that the Town is doing an internal investigation.

Kevin Smith and Lisa Drabik explained the proposed re-organization and hiring plans with regard to
three positions/personnel: Director of Public Works & Municipal Facilities, the addition of a part-time
(28 hours) clerk, and the retitling of the Operations Chief to the Deputy Fire Chief at LFD. The Council
indicated its approval of the hiring and reorganization plans.

A motion was made by Tom Dolan to end the non-public session, return to the public meeting, and to
seal the minutes of the non-public session. The motion was seconded by Jim Butler and all voted in
favor. The public meeting was adjourned at 9:30 PM.

Minutes taken and prepared by: Lisa Drabik




